
NOTICE OF INTENT TO DISPOSE OF INSTRUCTIONAL MATERIALS 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the GOVERNING BOARD of the SAN YSIDRO 
SCHOOL DISTRICT, at its regularly scheduled meeting on December 12, 2023, conducted a 
public hearing, and received no public comments on the Disposal of Obsolete/Outdated 
Instructional Materials by means of sale, donation, recycling and/or destruction. 

Any individuals, agencies and organizations having interest in these materials may view them 
and submit a bid and/or written request on February 5, 2024. The District Office will be open 
on this date for interested parties to inspect materials from 9:00 am-12:00 pm. All submissions 
should be addressed to Mr. Russell Little, Assistant Superintendent of Educational Leadership 
& Pupil Services at San Ysidro School District, 4350 Otay Mesa Road, San Ysidro, CA 92173.  

If you have any questions about this Notice of Intent to Dispose of Instructional Materials or 
require additional information, please contact Mr. Russell Little, Assistant Superintendent of 
Educational Leadership & Pupil Services at (619) 428-4476 ext. 3019.  

Pursue California Education Code 60530  


